
 
 

 

As part of the 50th reunion, the 
planning committee is hosting an 
Open Mic Night at The Cat in The 
Cream Coffeehouse. The event will  
take place on Saturday, May 20th at 8pm.  
If you would like to perform, please send us your full name, cell 
phone number, what you will be performing, what assistance or 
setup you will need, and how you would like to be introduced. All 
genres are welcome and we request that you keep your time to 5 
- 7 minutes. If you have any questions or comments, just let us 
know. Please send all communication to co-chairs Sylvia Kahan – 
skahanpf@aol.com and Beth Margolis – jedmar1@yahoo.com 
We look forward to hearing from you! 
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